
Hello! I am in opposition to this bill proposal.  The election process has already proved to be complicated and questionable in its 
integrity so adding same day registration on election day is not in the best interest of the people of OR.  Every person who wants to 
vote should go through the process to register first at a time before elections take place.  On election day, they will be ready to go to 
cast their vote.  Allow the people who are in charge of election ballots concentrate on the process at hand to insure all runs 
smoothly.

You can do two things at once, but you can’t focus effectively on two things at once, Gary Keller, author of The One Thing

Thank your for your consideration!


